
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 10/05/19 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been revising all 
areas of Maths and completing lots of 
reasoning and arithmetic questions 
using our knowledge and skills.    
English 
This week have continued our class 
novel: ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ by Michael 
Morpurgo.  We have been looking at 
key skills for responding to reading 
questions and finding evidence in the 
text.  Additionally, we have been 
revising key terminology for the 
grammar and punctuation test 
including answering test style 
questions.   

Next Week... 
 

SATs week 
 
Please ensure children are well rested, with a good breakfast and in 
school on time each day.  Thank you for your continued support.  
The children are welcome to bring a small mascot to ‘support’ them 
on the test days.  I will be making juice and toast before the tests 
each morning. 

 
In between the tests we will be doing some last minute revision and 
preparation as well as some well earned PE lessons and a bit of Art 
work to help us de-stress and relax!   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you 

may have. 
 w/b 13th May SATs week for Year 6 
 w/b 20th May – Safer Cycling for Year 6 children.  The children will need a working bike and helmet this week (a letter has 

been sent home about this today). Please return the permission slip as soon as possible. Thank you! 
 Friday 24th May – School closes for half-term at 3:30pm. 
 Monday 10th June – School re-opens at 8.55am. 

CAN YOU HELP? We are trying to raise money to replace the Playground Gazebo. A “Bag Pack” has been organised at 
Morrison’s on Saturday 22nd June from 10am-6pm in order to raise funds for school. We are asking for children aged 

8+ (must be accompanied by an adult- 1 adult up to 4 children per till) to come along and pack members of the 
public’s shopping at the checkouts. If you are able to spare an hour or so, please sign up to a “slot” on the sign-up 

sheet –available in the school office or call the office to book in a session. Thank you  

Don’t Forget!          Please see PAGE 2 of this week’s newsletter for this week’s homework.  

 
   Special News! 

 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Rubie 
 

Christian Value – Justice – Lilly 
 

 



 

Homework! 

We are now just a couple of days away from the SATs tests!  It is VITAL that you use your 
time this weekend wisely. This is your homework for the weekend…please complete as 

many of these activities as possible and tick to say you have done them! 

 Go on a bike/scooter ride 

 Read a book you love 

 Watch TV 

 Smile 

 Laugh 

 Spend time with people you love 

 Eat sweets or ice-cream 

 Go outside and enjoy the weather 

 Go for a swim or a walk or play football 

 See your friends 

 Have a rest 

 Spend time on your favourite hobby 

 Run, until you can’t run anymore 

 Cook or make something 

 Do something you’ve never done before 

Most of all, don’t worry!  Although these tests are important, the most important things are: 

your personality, what you believe and think, the choices you make, your ideas and the 

spark inside you that makes you, you.  Do your best and let your lights shine! 

We, at Lea Endowed, are very proud of each and every one of you. Have a fantastic 

weekend. 

Miss Morris  

 


